Dear Parents,


Our teachers do a fabulous job of molding and shaping our students.  There are many times that we would like to give them a small token showing our appreciation of a job well done.  The PTA had all Bauerschlag teachers fill out a “favorites” form.  It denotes your teacher’s birthday and favorite things she/he enjoys.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a parent, you may wish to recognize your teacher in a small token way.  These ideas are completely voluntary and in no way obligates anyone to bring presents to the teachers.  This is just a place to get ideas for things they would like in the event someone wishes to give them a gift.


Sincerely,


Room Parents
